
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: May 20, 2015     
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Review of Bid Results for Franklin High School Siding– 2013 Bond 
 

We would like to discuss the bid results for the Franklin High School siding item of the 
construction project at the next Building and Site Committee meeting on Tuesday, May 
26, 2015. 
 
The RFB for the construction project at Franklin High School was made available on 
February 17, 2015.  The bid responses were due on March 12, 2015. When we 
presented the project in March to the Board of Education, it was decided that more 
information was needed for the siding item of the project and we requested samples.  
 
On Tuesday, May 26, 2015 at the Building and Site Committee meeting Plante Moran 
Cresa will present the results of their evaluation to the Board of Education and provide 
recommendations for next steps in the process of selecting the siding vendors for the 
construction project at Franklin High School.  As always, please let me know if there 
are any additional questions.  
 

   
LA/kp 
 
 


